[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Boothbay Harbor would like to encourage property owners who engage in working waterfront activities to contact Geoff Smith at the Boothbay Harbor Town Hall to discuss property tax reduction possibilities under the Maine Working Waterfront Tax Law.  If your property is used primarily (more than 50%) to “provide access to or support the conduct of commercial fishing activities,” then you could be eligible for a reduction in your property taxes.  

Please call the Code Enforcement office at (207) 633-3671 to schedule an appointment with Geoff Smith to review your property and assist you with the application process.  You can review the Working Waterfront Tax Law at the Maine Revenue Services website, at http://www.maine.gov/revenue/forms/property/pubs/workingwaterq&a.htm.

